Meeting Notes – Mar. 11, 2024

Members of the LaFayette Rotary Club spent time Monday and Tuesday evenings, March 11 and 12, picking up trash along County Road 48 in LaFayette.  The trash pick-up initiative is sponsored by the Chambers County Commission.  The commission provides safety vests, gloves, and plastic trash bags.

The LaFayette Rotary Club was assigned two miles of highway along County Road 48.  The first mile began just outside the city limits and proceeded westward for one mile.  The second mile began at the pumping station at the city lake and proceeded for a mile westward.  Ten club members were present Monday evening to pick up trash and three were present Tuesday evening.  Another trash pick-up date will be slated soon to complete the two miles.

Diane Sherriff
